
REQUEST FOR PUBLIC COMMENT 

Every three years, the DSR must prepare and submit a Tribal Family Assistance Plan (TFAP) to the U.S. 
Department of Health and Human Services to receive its funding. The TFAP describes how the Navajo Nation 
Department for Self Reliance (NNDSR) proposes to operate its Tribal Temporary Assistance for Needy Families 
(TANF) program, including eligibility criteria, the population and area to be served, the types of assistance and 
services to be provided, and how the assistance and services will be provided. 

DSR is required to provide an opportunity for public input regarding its proposed TFAP. The DSR is requesting 
comments and recommendations on the draft TFAP developed for the period of October 01, 2024 to September 
30, 2027. A copy of the draft TFAP and the DSR Public Comment Sheet is available at the following websites: 

1. Navajo Division of Social Services: https://www.nndss.org

2. Department for Self Reliance: https://www.nntanf.org

The DSR will also conduct in-person Public Hearings at various locations throughout the Navajo Nation. A 
copy of the Public Hearing schedule will be posted on the above websites. 

The deadline for submittal of comments and recommendations is January 31, 2024. 

For more information, feel free to contact the DSR Support Services at (866)347-2403, by fax at (928) 810-
8557, or by email at comments@nntanf.org.  
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